
Hello Michigan PGA Professionals, 
 
My name is Jeff Rachar and I hope you are having a great season! I know everyone is 
busy in their various roles in the golf industry, but I would like to take just a little of 
your time to let you know that I am running for Secretary of the Michigan PGA 
 
I have been a proud Member of the Michigan Section for 20 Years. I have served on the 
Eastern Chapter Board for 8 years, and for the past 2 years I have been the Michigan 
Section Tournament Committee Chair. 
 
With my time spent in the Board Room observing the Executive Officers I have learned 
a great deal about Governance and how to work as a team to get the best outcomes for 
our Organization and its Members. 
 
As an Officer, I will continue to work hard at the Board Level for the best interest of our 
Membership and Section. I look forward to the opportunity to continue what our 
current Board has done to advance our Section. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss any concerns you may have, please 
contact me at jeffrachar@pga.com or (248) 520-9373. 
 
I look forward to seeing all of you at the Fall Meeting on October 23rd, and I hope I can 
count on your vote to become your next Secretary of the Michigan PGA. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Rachar, PGA 
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